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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2019 4:33 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart - NOAA


Federal


Subject: Re: Peer review document production


Attached is my assessment of the IOS inconsistency (which took a while, involving three docs, several


worksheets from John, and the IOS results which I've never looked at before). Bottom line is that I can't


reproduce either the numbers in John's write-up or Cathy's write-up.


My recommendation, given the time crunch, is to grab Cathy's text to put into both the SRKW effects and


SRKW appendix (updating version numbers on both) and that will provide consistency, if not correctness. We


can try to chase down the sources of the numbers next week, and revert or change if needed.


On Sun, Jun 2, 2019 at 4:24 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Where'd you go? I thought you were working through the red flag IOS comment in the SRKW section and


SRKW prey appendix.


Pens down was last night, so we don't have time for more reviews and addressing edits and comments, with


few exceptions (e.g., peer review questions, Shasta).


American River effects is done. No calls, no walk through with Reclamation. They've reviewed and are OK.


Not sure what to make of the few appendix clean-up questions between you and Sarah, but the appendices


were the first to be done.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629
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On Sun, Jun 2, 2019 at 4:00 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi all, I'm back. Just responded to a few appendix clean-up questions from Sarah and (sort of....) caught up


on e-mail. Whew, never a dull moment.


What should I help with? Is there time for me to take a stab at the American edits (since I was at the meeting


on Friday, I have a sense of what DOI wants)? I would be willing to meet with Reclamation later today to go


over comment by comment.


Let me know; will keep an eye on e-mail, but text the fastest way to alert me.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online
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